
CU Denver Quick Facts

We are thrilled to introduce our brand-new Counselor Newsletter, crafted to
keep you updated with the latest happenings at the University of Colorado
Denver. This newsletter will spotlight exciting updates, changes, and key

highlights as we approach the upcoming year. 
We’re excited to share our journey with you and look forward to your continued

support. 



We will begin releasing admission decisions in October.

Our visits team hosts High School Group Visits every Tuesday
– Friday at 10 a.m. Please schedule your group through our
Group Visit Calendar.

We are beginning to offer Tours in Spanish once a month
starting this fall. Our Assistant Director of First Generation &
Latinx Student Outreach and our Spanish-Speaking Student
Ambassador will host this visit. Registration will open soon!

CU Denver Office of Admissions 2024 Updates

https://application.admissions.ucdenver.edu/portal/schedule-group-visit
http://www.ucdenver.edu/undergraduate-admissions/connect#ac-meet-your-counselor-07
http://www.ucdenver.edu/undergraduate-admissions/connect#ac-meet-your-counselor-07


NACAC Fairs CU Denver is Attending

Save The Date:
Upcoming
Fall Events

Student Events
CU Denver Day

October 4th, 2024
CU Denver Day

October 19th, 2024

Counselor Events
Virtual Counselor Connect 

 August 28th, 2024 

Los Angeles - September 25th, 2024
Denver - September 29th, 2024
Chicago - October 5th, 2024
Minneapolis - October 22nd & 23rd,2024
Seattle - October 25th & 26th, 2024
Portland - October 27th & 28th, 2024



Connect with our First Year Admissions Counselors

Raeyana DeGray
Office: 303-315-2622
Email: Raeyana.Degray@ucdenver.edu
Areas Served: Aurora Public Schools & Denver Public Schools

Emily Outhier
Office: 303-315-2616
Email: Emily.Outhier@ucdenver.edu
Areas Served: Colorado Springs, Douglas County, Eastern CO,
Englewood/Sheridan, Jefferson County, Littleton, CO, Pueblo & Southern CO

Ellen Sweeney
Office: 303-315-2636
Email: Ellen.Sweeney@ucdenver.edu
Areas Served: Adams County, Boulder, Cherry Creek, District 27J, Mapleton,
Northern CO, St. Vrain & Western Slope

Grace Tick
Office: 303-315-2677
Email: Grace.Tick@ucdenver.edu
Areas served: Out-of-State students (49 states)

https://www.ucdenver.edu/undergraduate-admissions/connect#ac-meet-your-counselor-0
tel:+3033152622
mailto:Raeyana.Degray@ucdenver.edu
https://www.ucdenver.edu/undergraduate-admissions/connect#ac-meet-your-counselor-01
tel:+3033152616
mailto:Emily.Outhier@ucdenver.edu
https://www.ucdenver.edu/undergraduate-admissions/connect#ac-meet-your-counselor-02
tel:+3033152636
mailto:Ellen.Sweeney@ucdenver.edu
https://www.ucdenver.edu/undergraduate-admissions/connect#ac-meet-your-counselor-03
tel:+3033152677
mailto:Grace.Tick@ucdenver.edu


Thank you so much for your continued support
and collaboration with the University of Colorado

Denver. We truly appreciate all you do for
students and the positive impact you have on

their academic journeys. Your dedication makes
a significant difference, and we are grateful for

your partnership.

Spring Edition Coming January 2025


